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Happy New Year 

Hello everyone, and welcome to our 

New Yearõs edition of the GNR. We 

hope you all had a wonderful Christmas 

holiday and that you are now well settled 

into 2025.

This newsletter is a short one,just to 

share some updates from Christmas.

We also have some PA news for 

upcoming events in the new year.

As always, we also love to hear your news so if  you have something that you would like to share, please contact 

us by email kimelda259@gmail.com Imelda & Alison  

 & The Parents' Association.

Happy 2025 

Everyone! 

mailto:kimelda259@gmail.com


We have a very vibrant PA 

here in Faithlegg N.S. and

every parent is deemed a member.

The Committee has a WhatsApp group 
called Friends of PA Faithlegg - if you 

would like to be added to keep up to date on P.A. 
news, share your ideas and volunteer please 

contact 0874671047 & see how you can support 
the work carried out by the Committee.

Notice Board

Our School Contact Information

www.faithleggschool.com

secretary@faithleggschool.com 

051 382415

NEW YEAR

NEW BEGININGS

MIDTERM

17TH ð 21ST 

FEBRUARY

http://www.faithleggschool.com/
mailto:secretary@faithleggschool.com


Message 
from our 

Principal

Hello everyone,

Happy New Year to you all, and a warm welcome back to school! I hope 

you all had a wonderful Christmas break filled with fun and plenty of 

rest.

January is a fresh start, and itôs a great time to set small goals for 

ourselves - whether itôs learning something new, being a kind friend, or 

simply trying your best each day. Remember - try your best & 

help/support each other - the perfect start!

This term promises to be an exciting one with plenty of learning, 

creativity, and fun ahead. From new topics in class, to exciting activities 

and events, thereôs loads to look forward to.

Letôs continue working together to make our school a happy, safe, and 

encouraging place for everyone.

Wishing you all a fantastic term ahead!

Happy 

New 

Year!



School Closed for A Snow Day - 6th January 2025              Photos by the Murphy Family



PA News 

Our wonderful Christmas raffle was a great success 

again this year.

Thank you to everyone who donated prizes and 

bought tickets and of  course congratulations to all 

the winners 

We are delighted to say that we raised û1,460!

Our next raffle will be on April 11th for Easter. 

More information to follow. 



PA News 

A very special visitor arrived to say hello to 

all the boys and girls on the last day of  

school before the Christmas holidays.

We were very lucky he was able to take time 

out of  his very busy schedule. 

Thank you Santa. Hope you and Mrs Claus 

and all the reindeer are having a nice 

relaxing January. 



SAVE THE 
DATE!

This year we are able to invite yourkeen young 

'quizz-ers' along.  Interested families are 

welcome tobring their under 18s as part of  the 

table of  4 (please note any children attending 

must be part of  the team ðwe wonõt be able to 

provide child care for the younger ones).

St. Patrick's Table Quiz ς 
Thursday 13th March 2025

PA News 



Cˁhristmas Concert Dates for 2024

And The Stage Is Set

Take A Bow

Huge congratulations to all 

the classes who performed 

their Christmas concerts the 

week before school finished 

for the holidays.

The concerts were amazing 

and truly enjoyed by all.

 



Each year, the school has kindly organised a collection for 

SVP and this year was no different.

SVP School Collection 

2024

A wonderful selection of  

goodies and toys were 

collected for our local SVP.

Thank you to everyone 

who was able to support 

the collection this year. 

Go Raibh Maith Agat



The pupils of  Faithlegg NS are currently 

busy working on making beautiful 

Christmas cards for our local senior 

citizens and for our local nursing homes 

again this year. 

These will be delivered shortly to local 

nursing homes in and around our city. 

We hope the residents will enjoy reading 

these and we wish them, their families 

and staff  a very Merry Christmas. 

Senior Citizens Christmas Cards 2024

UPDATE

Continuedéé



A beautiful selection 

of  Christmas Cards 

were handmade by 3rd, 

4th, 5th and 6th Class.

These were then posted 

by Jamie, Sam & James 

in time for Christmas 

delivery.

The school received a lovely 

ôThank Youõ message from 

St. Josephõs Nursing Home 

in Ferrybank.



Creative Clusters Initiative: 

Biodiversity & Wellbeing Project

Our 5th Class participated in the Creative 

Clusters initiative, funded by the Dept. of  

Education under the Creative Ireland 

2023-27 programme.

The project focused on the themes of  

Biodiversity and Wellbeing & involves 

collaboration between three schools: 

Faithlegg NS, 

St. Saviourõs NS in Ballybeg,

 & Ballycurrane NS in Clashmore.

Oh, Christmas

Trees!



The beautiful Christmas trees were on display inside the 

front door of  the school for all to enjoy.

Well done 5th Class. 

Great teamwork and amazing trees 

Watch this space to see whatõs coming next in this exciting 

initiative!

5th Class worked on making alternative Christmas 

Trees using only materials that can be gathered, 

collected, reused or repurposed - without buying 

anything new!

The project encouraged creativity and also 

promoted sustainability by teaching the importance 

of  recycling, repurposing, and reducing waste. 



Upcoming

School Fundraiser
Iˁf  you are Spring cleaning and would like to 

donate to the collection in February please save 
any unwanted good condition clothes, shoes, 
curtains, bedding etc. 

Bˁagged donations can be dropped into 
school from 10th February (we canõt take bags 
beforethen as storage is limited).

Tˁhank you in advance for your support!

NˁOTE: Another pre-loved children's book sale 
will take place in May ð more info to follow. Hold 
onto those lovely books until May please!



Our New Repaired 

Notice Board

A big thank you to John Walsh & William who 

repaired our school notice board at the front 

of  our school over the Christmas holidays. The 

new door cover and roof  look fantastic. 



Library 

We hope everyone had a lovely Christmas break and enjoyed 

reading the books that they got for Christmas.

As you can never have enough books remember our local library 

has an amazing online resource available to everyone which allows 

you to read eBooks, eAudiobooks and digital magazines all for 

FREE.

To avail of  this all you need is the app BorrowBox. 

Use your library ID to sign in or join as a 

new member and enjoy! 

Tracy and the team in our local libraries 

will be happy to help if  anyone is having 

problems setting it up.



Puzzle Time

Can I Read 

Your Mind?

ÅI would like you to think of  any number 

ÅNow double that number

ÅI would like you now to add 20 to your 

answer

ÅNow half  that answer 

ÅLastly, take away the number you 

thought of  in step 1

ÅAnd your answer is ééé



Answer

Did I Get It 

Right?

If  you would like to know how this magic trick works, you can ask me during library 



St. Itaõs Well in Faithlegg
The 15th of  January this year marked a very special day as the Bishop of  

Waterford and Lismore, Bishop Alphonsus Cullinan arrived in Faithlegg 

to celebrate the feast day of  St. Ita.

The Bishop visited the well along with the student council, Mr OõSullivan 

and some people from the community for a very special blessing at the 

well. Then the Bishop arrived at the school and was greeted by the pupils 

and staff  outside as he made his way to Cheekpoint. 

Image from Tides & Tales Website 

& taken by Tomás Sullivan

https://tidesandtales.ie/st-itas-holy-

well-faithlegg/

https://tidesandtales.ie/st-itas-well/

Some of  pupils joined him on his 

journey to the village, and waved 

him off  as he returned to the city 

by boat. 

If  you would like to learn more 

about St. Ita check out these 

blogs from our very own local 

historian Andrew Doherty.

https://tidesandtales.ie/st-itas-holy-well-faithlegg/
https://tidesandtales.ie/st-itas-holy-well-faithlegg/
https://tidesandtales.ie/st-itas-well/


St. Itaõs Well by Moonlight  ð Photo by the Walsh Family



To everyone who helped with 

the GNR.

To our PA committee, school 

staff, & Board of  Management.

If  you would like to get in touch at any stage, you 

can email kimelda259@gmail.com weõd love to 

hear from you.


